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February l9,20l5

To Whom it May Concern,

As the President of Way of Life Sports Foundation, I am writing this letter to inform you that our foundation
that serves hundreds of children and special needs adults and youth in the inner cities of Fresno is at risk of
losing their home known as Al Radka Park based on a decisionpassed down from the PARCS Departrnent.

Our foundation has been caring for Al Radka Park for nearly two years and this is the home of our Special
Needs Sports Leagues, Fresno East Cal-Ripken Baseball League and the SJV Spartans. We were previously
on the Adopt-A-Park Program and were notified after many months that the program was depleted and we
would be switched to reservations. Since the adoption, we have paid our respected fees, maintained the
playing surfaces, engaged hundreds of families and athletes with sports in areas that have not seen baseball
in nearly thifty yea$, only to learn we are being pushed out of the very park we brought life to by another
organization who is now "adopting the park" with no reason given. To our surprise it seems the Adopt-A-
Park program has been reinst¿ted and will be occupied by another league without Way of Life Sports
Foundation being made aware prior to their decision.

Park ofFrcials have notified us that we are no longer welcome at Al Radka Park as of July 3l't, 2015. This is
a huge inconvenience for the foundation and athletes who have signed up with us for upcoming toumaments,
camps and clinics. I cannot stress to you enough that we need your wgent response to this matter and allow
us the opportunity to speak in front of the council during the upcoming meeting on March 5th, 2015. We truly
believe we have been targeted and are being attacked by offrcials who have a personal interest within Al
Radka Park.

Respectfully,

Tucker,
559.573-4559
cardoza@wayofl ifesportsfoundation.org


